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Ref: Advt.No.NSIC/HR/AO.GR.C/18/002, dated 07.04.2018
Dated: 14.07.2021

NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE POST OF
ACCOUNTS OFFICER

It is hereby informed that the Advertisement No. NSIC/HR/AO.GR.C/18/002, dated
07.04.2018 inviting applications for the post of Accounts Officer Is hereby CANCELLED

due to administrative reasons.

Accordingly, all the candidates who had submitted the application fees alongwith
application are informed that the fees will be refundea through cheque in favour of the
candidate. which will be sent at the communication address given at the time of
application. In case of any change in address, candidates are requested to inform the

same on email: hrm@nsic.co.in within 15 days from the date of issue of this Notice.

Note: The refund of application fee will not be processed In case:-

a) Application forms received after due date.
b) Demand draft attached were invalid and hence not realized by NSIC.

For any clarification, please contact H.R. Division on Telephone! 011-206926275

Extn.133, 148.

(Rajesh Kumar Tripathi)
General Manager (HR/L&D)
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